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NOTICE 

This is to inform all the volunteers of NSS that “Training on social distancing of village people and 

classes of village students by NSS volunteers ” is going to be organised on 05/04/2020  by National 

Service Scheme unit of Govt. V.Y.T PG Autonomous College, Durg in which all NSS volunteers are 

requested to prepare themselves for giving lessons to the people and teaching the students about social 

distancing. Kindly mail your photographs to nsssciencecollegedurg@gmail.com . Participation of all 

NSS Volunteers is compulsory.  

Date of event:-05/04/2020 

Dr. Meena Maan  

(Program Officer girls wing)  

Pro. Jainendra Kumar Diwan  

(Program Officer Boys wing)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 
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No.  1702  /2020                                                                                          Date:-17/02/2020     

                                                

REPORT 

National  Service  Scheme  (NSS) unit of  GOVT. V.Y.T  PG AUTONOMOUS  COLLEGE,DURG 

organized “Training on social distancing of village people and classes of village students by NSS 

volunteers ” on 19/02/2020 under  the guidance of  Dr. Meena Maan , Program  Officer (Girls Wing) 

and Pro. Jainendra  Kumar Diwan ,  Program  Officer ( Boys Wing )  in which, following the norms of 

COVID-19  Senior NSS volunteer were  instructed  to train village people about social distancing and 

teach the students of school during pandemic time and mail their photographs to 

nsssciencecollegedurg@gmail.com. 15 NSS Volunteers participated in campaign of “Social Distancing 

Awareness”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




